
 
 
 
5/1-2/17 
5th Grade 
FSA Science 
Assessment  
 
 
 
 
5/09/17 
3pm 
Islander Art 
Expo 
 
 
 
 
5/09/17 
6pm 
Islander 
Music Spring 
Concert  
 
 
 
 
 
5/11/17 
Volunteer 
Appreciation  
Breakfast 

 

 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 
 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Can you believe it is already May? We have so many great activities planned 
for the last week of school, but are continuing to learn and grow all this 
month. We thank you for your continued support of getting students to 
school on time, well rested and ready to learn. With the warmer weather, 
we appreciate parents making sure their children are dressed within the St. 
Johns County dress code. This includes shorts that are finger tipped in 
length, no “strappy” tank tops and shoes with a back. Sorry, but flip-flops 
are not safe for elementary students on the playground and in PE. 

Thank you to all the families who came last night to Chick-fil-A for P.T.A.O 
spirit night. We appreciate the support that the PTAO receives from Chick-
fil-A and from our other business partners. It truly makes a difference! 

Congratulations to four more students who have read over one million words 
this year. They are Jack Pulsfus, Hannah Vickery, Gareth Tutten and Wiles 
Santiago. You are now part of the “Principal’s Million Word Club”, 
Congratulations! We look forward to seeing you at the ice cream party in 
May! 

Have a great weekend! 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

28th, 2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Natasha Amesbury, Zoey Fox, Carleton Martin, Sarah Egal, 

Aislyn Wilson, Teddy Morgan, Rafael Soto 

SECOND GRADE: Elice Molgren, Zachary Scott, Ava Gibbs, Fin Asbille, Gaby 

Edwards, Liam Gabaldon, Camren Myers, Eve LeGrand, Olivia Eklund, George 

Mavris, Reese Stonaker, Brooks Greiner 

THIRD GRADE: Adelade Oliver, Santiago Wiles, Sean  

Koblinski, Lily Crevasse, Olive Ferreira, Johnny  

Daugherty, Ella Jones, Braylan Matos, Daylynn Casey, Lilley Siddell,  

Joseph Look 

FOURTH GRADE: Sam Soto, Odette Greene, Troy Gossett, Richard  

Maciejewski, Noah Guard, Vincent Craig, Ava Coley 

FIFTH GRADE: Jonathan Shaffer, Aly Wihbey, Emma Eckel, Khloe Annis,  

Ellie Hogan, Rayven Riley, Brooke Logan 

ORDER YOUR  

YEARBOOK  

TODAY!!!! 

TIME IS RUNNING 

OUT! 

DEADLINE IS MAY 

1ST TO GET YOUR 

PRE-ORDER IN!!! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: April 24th-April 28th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and Choice of WG Roll, BBQ Chicken Max Snax, 
Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 
 
Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, 
Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 
 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll  
 
Thursday–  Cheeseburger, Home-style Chicken Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Max Cheese Sticks & 
Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 

PTAO News 

 

Thank you to all who came last night to Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night!  The school year is 

slowly winding down, so these are your last chances to hang out with classmates before next 

year!  Our final Spirit Night will be at Salt Life, Wednesday, May 17th!  They will give R.B. 

Hunt 20% of all proceeds from open to close.  Keep an eye out for the R.B. Hunt sticker and/or 

ticket to present with your check. 

Teacher Appreciation Week is next week!  Teaching is one of the most demanding pro-

fessions (yet too often underappreciated!).  This is your chance to let them know how much they 

are cherished by you and your student.   Monday- School supplies, Tuesday- a small gift or treat, 

Wednesday- a letter from the student, Thursday-SSYRA book, Friday-a creative/personal gift.  

Also, keep in mind resource teachers and staff.  Don’t worry if you cannot participate every day, 

these are just suggestions. 

Have a great weekend! 

Open Enrollment 

for the 2017-18  

Extended Day 

School Year! 

Register now to 

secure your spot 

for next year.   

See Mrs. Hooper  

anytime  

Monday – Friday  

between 10-6.   

Many thanks to all the families who 
supported Islander Artists by  

purchasing products from 
Square1Art. They will be  

delivered to your student 
as soon as they arrive. 

 

Islander Art Expo:  
May 9th  3-6pm. 

Please come appreciate the 
Art lining the halls along with a  

Creative Cupcake  
Contest &Community 

Art Project in the Art Room. 

 
To enter please bring in a dozen 

home-made cupcakes to Ms. Chris-
tine by 3:00 pm on May 9th. The win-
ners will be announced at 5:30 pm in 
the Art Room. Cupcake artists do not 

have to be present to win! 

Notes from Mrs. Morin…

Islander Musicians Spring Concert: 
 

Students should be here at 5:15pm.  

Concerts starts at 6pm. 

Please remember to bring instruments and mu-

sic. 

Wear long black pants, black shoes, socks, and 

Islander Musicians t-shirt. 

If you have any questions please see Mrs. Morin 
 

Variety Show Auditions: Thursday 

May 4th 

Bring everything you need for the  

performance, clothes, props, CD… 

If you have any questions please see Mrs. 

Morin 

Thank you! All student lunches that are dropped 

off will be placed on the stage by the 

front office. If a student is expecting 

or forgot his/her lunch they are to 

check the stage area, if one is not 

there for them they will need to pur-

chase a lunch from the 

 cafeteria line.  

The front office will 

no longer call into 

the classrooms 

concerning lunch  


